
From: ccgaston@juno.com
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Opposition to Northern Pass towers in Concord NH
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 7:06:20 PM

Dear Ms. Monroe
 
I would like to express my objections to the Northern Pass Project as it currently
stands.

I keep hearing that “New England needs the electricity”. Nowhere am I hearing that
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Concord currently does NOT allow any building to be taller than the State Capitol
dome. These poles are anticipated to not only be taller than the State Capitol dome
but visible from several areas throughout the city. This should NOT be allowed.
Having travelled extensively throughout the country, I have seen towers that mar
the landscape and make an unsightly mess. New Hampshire relies on tourism and
these unsightly towers will forever mar our beautiful scenery.

In a similar project in Vermont the lines will be buried. Why is this? Is it because
Vermont is known for its insistence on preserving its beautiful state? Does New
Hampshire not also deserve to preserve its beautiful landscape? Concord has spent a
great deal of money promoting and preserving tracts of land for hiking and fishing.

To let the Northern Pass project destroy large portions of our beautiful city is
unconscionable. There is no viable reason why these lines cannot be buried.

Again, if the lines can be buried in Vermont, they can be buried here.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cynthia Rainie
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